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Citrix Go-To Meeting

Thursday, August 25, 2016 8:00 PM

Attendees: Matt Boatright, JC Andras, Buck Massey, Mark Garges, Gregg Bailey, Pat 
McCarty, Dan Lacy, Bud Thomas, Kelly Massey

Treasurer Report (Matt):
47,513.00 Central Bank of Sedalia 
14,787.55 Carroll County Bank

Gregg Bailey Report on MO State Fair - 
Great Comments, Great Quality Cattle, Kids were super excited, we are building 
momentum with MOJRAA
- JC - National Red Angus Show is in Iowa in 2017
- NAJRAE show in Stillwater in 2017
- Dan - everyone seemed excited to participate again in MO State Fair in 2017

MORAA Bull Test Discussion:
- Update on 1 bull at Brickhouse Farms for MORAA test - none
- Motion to explore other options for bull test facility in 2017, second, all in favor, 
passed.
- Corrections and Changes to current letter going out to membership
- Networth Feeds and Feeding in Rolla, MO 

- Board to visit the test facility this fall
- JC suggests getting a list of his clients for feedback
- Look at cleanliness, feed, etc. 

Update on Breeders Directory:
- Robin did some price comparisons on printing, and ended up saving around $1000 on 
printing.
- Advertiser Thank-You’s and 5 copies were sent out on Tuesday
- Bulk of directories were mailed out yesterday from MO Cattlemen’s Association
- Board members should have received their bulk boxes by now

MORAA Thank You Cards:
- need to order more - options 
- Board unanimously agreed to order more 
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Action Items:
- Mark to call Dwight to get all info on bulls.

- Kelly to revise Bull Test letter and send to Board for final approval before sending out.

- Board Members (Matt Boatright, Mark Garges, Buck Massey) to meet with Dwight and 
explain what our expectations are for the fall MORAA bull test. Mark to draft a letter of 
expectations for Dwight, send to Kelly, Kelly to send to Board for suggestions.

- Kelly to order MORAA thank you cards


